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Heller Statement on Confirmation of Marvin Kaplan to the National Labor Relations Board
Washington, D.C. – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today released the following statement on the U.S. Senate’s confirmation of Marvin Kaplan to the National Labor Relations Board, a federal agency responsible for enforcing the National Labor Relations Act.

“I’m confident that Marvin Kaplan will work hard to meet the needs of Nevada’s workers and employers while putting forward policies that help create jobs in Nevada,” said Heller. “For too long, the previous administration advanced anti-business, job-killing rules and regulations that hurt Nevadans and stifled economic growth. Confirmation of Mr. Kaplan today ushers in a new period of stability for Nevada’s workers and employers. Furthermore, Mr. Kaplan’s history of working on behalf of the American worker demonstrates his ability to bring the National Labor Relations Board back to a neutral state.”
###
[image: cid:image002.png@01D30BA1.F2DAC4A0][image: cid:image003.png@01D30BA1.F2DAC4A0][image: cid:image004.png@01D30BA1.F2DAC4A0]
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
image3.png




image4.png




image1.png
yOEAN HELLER

SENATOR * NEVADA




image2.png




